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Dear Families, 
 
May Procession – Wednesday 8th May at 11.15am 
Weather permitting, the May Procession – in honour of Our Lady – will take place on the school field at 11.15am after 
the Parish Mass. As is the case every year, we would be very grateful if your child could bring a flower for the 
procession, as these are laid at the altar and then used in Saint Norbert’s Church afterwards. Please do not feel obliged 
to spend any money.  
 
If the weather is not suitable, the Procession will be held in Saint Norbert’s Church instead. Either way, please meet 
us on the school playground just before 11.15am and follow the children onto the field or through to the church as 
directed. Thank you and we look forward to seeing you if you are available. 
 
Reminder - Ascension Mass – Thursday 9th May at 2pm 
Mass for Ascension Day takes place at 2pm in St Norbert’s Church and all children, with the exception of Nursery, will 
be attending. If you would allow your child to bring a small amount of change for the collection, that would be 
appreciated. All families and friends are welcome to join us for Mass. 
 
Reminder – Year 5 Bikeability 
Safe cycling lessons for the children in Year 5 take place on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th May. Could you please bring 
your child’s cycle and cycle helmet into school at 8.20am. Cycles should be left on the playground near the railings 
upon arrival. Thank you. 
 
Miss Woodmansey 
We will be saying goodbye to Miss Woodmansey at the end of this half term. Miss Woodmansey has worked in our 
Early Years unit for the past 3 years and is now moving on to a new role in a different sector. We wish her every success 
for the future and thank her for all that she has done for our school.  
 
If you would like to contribute to a leaving gift for Miss Woodmansey, please send this in an envelope direct to the 
school office marked ‘Collection – Miss Woodmansey’.  Thank you. 
 
I will share further information about staffing in the Nursery as soon as I am able to do so.  
 
 



Cakes for the Summer Fayre 
Our annual Summer Fayre is fast approaching and is due to take place on Saturday 15th June from 11am. Further details 
will be shared with you soon.  
 
There will be a cake stall in the school hall throughout the morning. If you felt able to donate a cake on the morning 
of Friday 14th June, either homemade or shop bought, we would be very grateful. If your cakes are homemade, I would 
ask that you label them if they contain nuts so they can be kept and sold separately. If you do send a homemade cake 
and would like the container returning to you, please label it with your child’s name so that we might return this after 
the Fayre has ended.  
 
Information from around North Lincolnshire 
Please see attachments with information from and about clubs, agencies, days out and events etc around North 
Lincolnshire. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
A Dawson  


